
Aspiro Announces Thomas Miller Joins the Board of Directors 

Green Bay, WI –Aspiro announced Thomas Miller, President of Aurora BayCare Medical Center, 
has been elected to its Board of Directors.  

  

Thomas graduated from The University of Alabama and afterwards earned a Master of Business 
Administration and a Master of Science in Healthcare Administration from The University of 
Alabama at Birmingham.  He is a Fellow in the American College of Healthcare Executives and was 
named one of the Community Hospital CEOs to Know by Becker’s Hospital Review in 2022, 2023, 
and 2024. 

  

Thomas joins other board members:  Bridget Erwin, Julie Graceffa, Nicole Kitowski, Erin Martini, 
Jason McDonough, Stephanie Moore, Linda Negratti, Patrick Schillinger, and Richard Zuehlke. 

  

Aspiro (www.aspiroinc.org) 

About Aspiro 

Aspiro was established in 1957 by a group of 67 parents of children with disabilities. Sixty-eight 
years later, and serving over 1,400 individuals and families, Aspiro still works to drive their work 
forward through ten different services: Assisted Day Services, Birth To Three, Building Full Lives, 
Day Services, Employment Services, Group Supported Employment, Prevocational Services, 
Project SEARCH®, Recreation and Respite Care. 

 

http://www.aspiroinc.org/

